
 

1 

 

 
 
                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

                                             

                                               Summer Term Events and Updates 

 

Please see confirmation of the events taking place in school this term: 

 

Recycling assembly delivered by a representative from Veolia-Monday 16th May 

All children will have the opportunity to participate in a recycling assembly to support our 

Eco school’s work. 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Event-Wednesday 25th May 

All parents are invited to a picnic lunch which can be eaten outside with your child(ren). 

Please remember that no alcohol is permitted on the school site. The wooden side gates 

will be open for arrival at 11.55am. The deadline for ordering an adult school packed lunch 

is Friday morning this week (cost £2.40 per lunch). The reply slip is included on the Jubilee 

event letter. Due to the music practice, children in key stage 2 will need to return to their 

classes by 12.45pm and children in key stage 1 and Early Years will return to their classes 

for registration at 1pm for the start of their afternoon learning. Year 6’s will need to wear 

their school jumpers/cardigans for the performance.  

 

Parents of children in Key Stage 2 (Class 3 and 4) are invited to attend a singing service 

which has been organised through the Royal School of Church Music (a separate letter 

providing full details was sent home last week). 

 

Non-Uniform Day –Red, White and Blue Friday 27th May 

Children are invited to come to school dressed in red, white and blue to celebrate the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We will also arrange a selection of traditional games and some 

buddy reading through the day between the older and younger children. Juice, biscuits, or 

a snack will also be provided during a special extended afternoon play as part of these 

celebrations. 

 

HALF TERM   (Return on Tuesday 7th June) 

 

Year 1 Phonics Screening –through the week beginning 6th June 
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Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check-from 7th June to 1st July 

  

Eco Re-Wilding Assembly for all children-Tuesday 7th June 

This is a wonderful opportunity to have a guest specialist speaker from the Diocese to talk 

about how we can develop an outdoor area at the church which the school can become 

involved in. 

 

Lego Workshop-Tuesday 21 June  

Following the success and enjoyment from the Key Stage One Lego workshop last term, we 

are pleased to be able to offer this to the children in Nursery and Reception. 

 

Dental Workshop-Friday 24th June 

School have arranged a dental workshop for Class 1 and 2 which supports curriculum 

learning about how to keep ourselves healthy. 

  

School Vision Launch-Wednesday 29th June 

Parents, please keep this date free from 2.30pm. More details will follow in a separate 

letter. 

 

Whole School Transition Morning -Monday 11th July 

Children will have the opportunity to spend time with their new classmates, or new teacher 

for their class in September.  

 

Year 6 Transition Workshop-Thursday 7th July 

A transition workshop for our Year 6 pupils will be led by Rev. Andy Ackroyd in school. 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service-Thursday 14th July at 9.30am 

The Year 6 leavers’ service will be held in St Lucia’s church. Parents and family of Year 6 

pupils are welcome to attend.  

 

Sports Day-Monday 18th July 9.30am 

We are delighted to be able to welcome parents and family members to this year’s sports 

day. The side gate will be open from 9.15am for parents and family members to join us and 

watch the races this year. Please bring your own travel/picnic rugs, or low seated chairs. 

Further details will follow nearer the time. We look forward to seeing you then! 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

S.L. Woolley 
 

Mrs S.L. Woolley   

Headteacher 


	Upton Magna

